
COVID-19 Statement 
Based on current COVID-19 trends, the federal public health emergency for COVID-19 expired May 11, 2023.the federal public health emergency for COVID-19 expired May 11, 2023.  The College 
will no longer: 

• Require staff, students and visitors to acknowledge the Statement of Personal Responsibility. 
• Require a Daily Health Assessment    
• Issue special guidance related to COVID-19 for any College events 
• Require individuals to report exposures to COVID-19 
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